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The Access, Equity, and Diversity Advisory Committee met in the Laura Lee Room on 

Tuesday, May 2, 2017 at 12:00 p.m.     

 

Those present were:  Dr. Stephen Nacco, Kerri Thurman, Carla Boyd, Dr. Angele Burns, 

Jill Cranmore, Gladys Davis, Cecilia Dowers, Martha Espino, Dr. David Fields, Lon 

Henderson, Bob Mattson, and Rev. Thomas Miller.         

 

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS 

Dr. Nacco welcomed everyone and thanked them for attending and for their time and 

engagement with the College.  Everyone in attendance introduced themselves.     

 

ENROLLMENT AND DIVERSITY STATISTICS 

Bob Mattson reviewed the enrollment and diversity statistics.  He shared the Spring 

Tenth Day Student Enrollment by Ethnicity and the Fall End of Term Enrollment by 

Ethnicity.   

 

There was discussion regarding the lack of a State budget in Illinois and how it affects 

students and the community.   

 

STRATEGIC PLAN MATRIX 

Dr. Nacco explained the Strategic Plan Matrix.  There was discussion regarding 

Department of Corrections, the 3+1 program, bonus classes, the power of 3, American 

Job Center, opportunities in manufacturing and logistics, and the initiatives at the 

Danville Housing Authority.   

 

The most recent DACC Flash was also shared with the group.   

 

FUTURE MEETING DATE 

The date of the next meeting is Tuesday, October 24, 2017 at 12:00 p.m.  Meeting 

adjourned at 1:00 p.m.   

 

 

      Minutes as recorded by Kerri Thurman 

 

 


